Antony Cain BA Hons Dip Arch RIBA
Tina Roscoe BA Hons Dip Arch RIBA
Associate

Nora Ekelund BA Hons Dip Arch RIBA
Consultants

Edwin Bulley D Arch MSc RIBA
Stuart Taylor RIBA Dip Arch FRSA

32a Thurloe Place London SW7 2HJ Tel 020 7584 4581 Casson Conder Partnership Architects

Dear Sirs,

Re: The Studios, 151A King Henry's Road NW3 3RD

We hereby submit a Full Planning Application for change of use for The Studios, 151A King Henry's
Road. The property is currently two separate dwellings and we propose to combine them into one
family house.

The planning fee of £335 will be paid online via the planning portal.

Yours sincerely,

Naaltolind_

Nora Ekelund

July 5th, 2010

Planning Services
Camden Town Hall
Argyle Street
London

WC1H 8EQ

Email: info@cassonconder.co.uk Fax: 0207 581 5883



